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May 31, 2016 
 
 
Mr. George Talin 
GT Associates International 
6475 E Pacific Coast Hwy, #103 
Long Beach, CA  90803 
 
Dear George, 
 
On behalf of the West Hills Community College District, I would like to thank you for the 
improvements that IceCOLD® technology has provided to the HVAC equipment on the facilities at 
three of our campuses to date. 
 
The West Hills Community College District began testing the performance of IceCOLD® in June of 
2012.  We initially achieved efficiency gains from 19% to 22% and have continued to receive 
positive results over the past three plus years. 
 
Full installations have been completed at West Hills College Coalinga; West Hills College Lemoore; 
and the North District Center, Firebaugh.  Our plans are to continue with further installations in the 
near future.  The West Hills Community College District is doing its part to be environmentally 
responsible and IceCOLD® is helping us achieve this important goal.  IceCOLD® has proven to be 
a cost effective solution for managing our energy consumption and helping to improve the comfort 
level within our facilities. 
 
I am pleased to share the positive results and experience that our district has had with the 
IceCOLD® team, and would like to encourage others to use IceCOLD® in their energy 
management plans. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frank Gornick 
Chancellor 


